
HOME WORKING INFORMATION 

• Please follow this link to access a huge list of companies offering free resources for the duration of the school closure.  Please 

note not all of these are used/endorsed by school, however there are many valuable resources that can be shared/used at home: 

http://amazingeducationalresources.com/  

 

• Also, this link provides a great range of projects that can be completed during the school closures: 

https://www.robinhoodmat.co.uk/learning-projects/  

 

• Why not try some of the nature activities suggested here too? 

 

 

• Should you have any concerns regarding safeguarding of children during 

the school closures, or you require support from the Food Bank during the 

closures please email head@masham.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

• Should further announcements/work need to be made available this will be 

done via the school website 

http://amazingeducationalresources.com/
https://www.robinhoodmat.co.uk/learning-projects/

